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Loughton Wombles successfully carried out their sixth group 

litter pick on Saturday 15 October 2022.  We had a great 

response to our request to litter pick on this date, so we split 

into two teams. Group 1 – 5 Wombles met outside Loughton 

Station and carried out a great job litter picking the Great 

Eastern Path.  Group 2 – 8 Wombles met at Thomas 

Willingale School and litter picked Torrington Drive and the 

surrounding area up to Sainsburys and also covered the area 

near to the brook. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our next group meeting will be on Saturday 3 December 

2022, meeting point to be confirmed. 

Once again may we thank you for your support, remember 

teamwork makes the dream work! 

Regards      Debbie   &. Mark 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


